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Nueske’s Meats Recalls Liver Paté for Milk Allergen 

(JUNEAU, AK) – Nueske’s Applewood Smoked Meats has issued a recall for liver 
paté products because the label does not state that the product may contain 
milk, a known allergen. People who are allergic or severely sensitive to milk risk 
a serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume these products. 
 
The products were produced on various dates between Dec. 15, 2012 and Jan. 
22, 2013. Each package bears the establishment number “Est. 8926” inside 
the USDA mark of inspection.  

Product Weight Identifying Dates Julian Dates 

Nueske’s Applewood 
Smoked Liver Paté 10 oz vacuum-packed 

2/13/13C 
2/19/13C  
2/20/13C 
3/16/13C 

200350C 
200357C 
300015C 
300022C 

 
Alaska DEC has confirmed the product was available in Alaska. To date, no 
illnesses or adverse reactions have been reported in Alaska or elsewhere. 

Consumers who may have purchased the affected product are advised to 
return it to the store where it was purchased. Consumers with questions or 
concerns should contact Tammy Beran, Nueske’s Quality Assurance Director, 
at 715-253-4058. 

For more information on this recall, visit: 
http://www.fsis.usda.gov/News_&_Events/Recall_014_2013_Release/index.asp. 

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://www.dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recalls/recallsalerts.html. 
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